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April 25, 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We are planning a Grade 7 Orientation for our incoming Grade 8 students on Tuesday, May 21st 
from 9:30am - 11:30am.  
 
We are hoping your child will be able to attend this event as this is an important part of the 
transition to high school.  Our Leadership students are working together to arrange a morning of 
engaging activities for the group.  Students will be able to take a tour of the school, play games in 
the gym, and meet other grade 7 students.  A pizza lunch will be provided, please make sure to 
bring a water bottle. 
 
Students from our three feeder schools (DeBeck, Garden City and General Currie Elementary 
schools) will walk to Palmer and back with their teachers.  For those of you with children attending 
other schools, we ask that you arrange transportation for your child to and from Palmer that 
morning.  They can be dropped off at the front entrance of the school sometime between 9:15am 
and 9:30am and picked up at 11:30am. 
 
Please also find attached information and a registration form for Summer Connections 2024. 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you to RC Palmer Secondary!   
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Palmer Grade 7 Transition Team 
 
 
Enclosures: 
Summer Connections Letter of Invitation 
Summer Connections Registration Form 
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